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Dear Morgan 
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BLOOD PRODUCTS - WORKING GROUPI LIKELY TRENDS IN DEMAND 

Following the meeting of 20 October which you and Dr Bevan attended, copies of 
the note have already been circulated but I enclose one for convenience, it has 
been decided to set up a small working group with the following terms of reference. 

"To consider the likely trends in the demand for blood products over the next 
five to ten years takinginto account the practicabilities of supply". 

Dr Bkddard has already been in touch with Dr Bevan about the composition of the 
group. I have written to R A Owen explaining that Professor Bloom would be 
consulted, and indeed invited to meet the group at some stage in their deliberations. 
It. looks as if the group will comprise:-

Dr Maycock 
Dr Darnborough 
Dr J D Cash 
Dr Helen Dodworth - haematologist 

• Dr Ian Gillies - Consultant Anesthetist 

• The idea is that rather than call all the experts to a series of meeting the 
Working Group should meet them individually and encourage them to put forward 
their. personal assessment..of trends and requirements. The intention seems to 
be to start with the likely demand for Albumin. 

• 
Yours sincerely 

GRO-C 

T E Dutton 

DHSC0002181 _056_0001 


